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OUR 40TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION. 
Thank you to all for your great support of our school. 

BILLILUNA – YOU ARE WONDERFUL. 
 
Some photos of the last couple of weeks 

                  
Mr Steve was Baptised.                              Fr Ernest with the students                                  Bush Trip 
Fish and Lesley – Godparents.                    who receive Penance 
 

                    
 Yr 2-3 practising dancing               Learning maths                            Learning  Science 
 



      
SPORTS DAY – ANOTHER GREAT DAY AT KURURRUNGKU 
 

 
Beginning the long distance race 

                 
Little kids egg and spoon race                           Yellow team – over and under 
 

                
Red team – over and under                               Champions and runners-up 
 



                  
Champion Red team                                             Best behaved Yellow team 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL STUDENTS and STAFF – WE HAD A GREAT DAY. 
 


